
 
 
 
 
 
22 March 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
You and your child are invited to attend our Y7 Parents’ Evening on Thursday 7th April to discuss the progress of 
your child. This is a valuable opportunity to meet your child’s subject teachers and to talk about any successes or 
concerns regarding their performance in lessons  
 
Your child will receive an appointment sheet and they will make appointments with their teachers on your behalf. 
Appointments can be made between 4-6pm.  
 
We are planning for this Parents’ Evening to be face to face. However, we will review the Covid situation nearer to 
the date and decide on whether it needs to be moved to be online, based on what is best for families and staff. We 
will keep you informed of any decisions. Currently, parents evening will be held in the Main Hall and Drama Studio, 
which can be accessed via the main entrance into the Stephenson Building. Foot access to school will be via Heliers 
Road, Queens Drive. If you are driving, please enter via Heliers Road where there will be limited onsite parking 
available 
 
For information, your child’s latest report and attendance information will be ready for collection at this Parents’ 
Evening. 
 
We hope you will be able to attend this important event and look forward to meeting you on the 7th April. There will 
be food and drink available in the canteen for parents and families from 3.30pm. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Miss P Jones 
 
Vice Principal – Quality of Education 
 


